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Grand Chief meets with Deputy 
Minister 

 
For immediate release 
 
(28, Kenténha/October 2004) Grand Chief Michael Delisle, Jr. and Andrew 
Delisle, Jr., Director of the Council of Chiefs (of the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawá:ke) are in Ottawa this afternoon to meet with Department of Indian 
Affairs and Northern Development (DIAND) Assistant Deputy Minister Michel 
Roy, who is in charge of Claims and Indian Government for the Department. 
 
The focus of the meeting will be the Canada/Kahnawá:ke Relations (CKR) 
process and Kahnawá:ke Membership.  
 
Kahnawá:ke’s new Membership Law was passed in November of 2003 and put 
into force by Mohawk Council Resolution on 27, Seskehkó:wa/September of this 
year. The CKR file has been in a fairly dormant state for the past few months. 
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